Roz Kelledz

From: Keane, Helen <helen.keane@limerick.ie>

Sent; Friday 4 August 2023 14:14

To: Appeals2; Bord

Subject: REF: ABP-317419-23 SHANNON LNG PIPELINE SECTION 5 REFERRAL

ABP REF: ABP-317419-23
LCCC REF: EC33/23

WORKS SHANNON LNG PIPELINE
FAO: Eoin O’Sullivan
| refer to the above and your correspondence dated 20™ July and enclosed submission from McCann Fitzgerald LLP.

The Planning Authority has no observation to make on this submission and awaits the Board’s decision in due
course.

| would be obliged if you would acknowledge receipt of this email.

Yours faithfully,

Helen Keane,

Enforcement/ Taking-in-Charge,
Planning, Environment and Place-Making,
Limerick City & County Council,
Dooradoyle,

Limerick.

Vo4 WV78.

Tel: 353 61 556 330
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